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Betreff: AN XFX SECURITY ALERT: Suspected Security Breach
Von: "Administrator" <info@xfxforce.com>
Datum: Fri, 23 Apr 2010 03:15:21 -0600
An: 

INSIDE THIS ISSUE | XFX APPEAL FOR HELP LOCATING CONFIDENTIAL
MATERIALS 

Dear XFX Customers,

In light of recent events, we suspect that one of our HD 5970 Black Edition Limited 
graphics cards may have been compromised. In our current inventory check of this 
limited run of 1,000 individually serialised pieces, #68 is unaccounted for. We have 
evidence of a security breach in our facility, thus we believe #68 has been illegally 
obtained as the product has yet to be released. Please be aware that the person 
responsible will be prosecuted to the full extent of the law.  If any news can be
provided to lead us to the apprehension of a suspect, or if you can provide us with 
any information, please report it to security@xfxforce.com. XFX will reward any 
information leading to the return of #68. Please do not attempt to buy, trade, or barter 
for this unit. We thank you for your cooperation and apologise for any inconvenience 
this may cause.

Sincerely, 
XFX

This is an XFX Gamertainment Campaign. Please refer here for more information.
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Email Admin Center 
You are receiving this email as a subscriber of the XFX newsletter. This newsletter is brought to you by
XFX, a brand who produces the worlds most powerful video cards for real gamers.

You are receiving this email at Carnivox@googlemail.com

Unsubscribe | Update Your Profile | Subscribe | Forward to a Friend

Ensure delivery: Please add newsletter@xfxforce.com to your e-mail address book or safe senders list. 
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